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the character of our neighbourhood.
 
What should be considered are either single detached homes,
semi-detached homes, or townhomes.

I ask that you do not approve these condo towers, and voice
your opposition to the provincial government as well not to issue a
Minister's Zoning Order (MZO).
 
Sincerely,

Natale & Lori Milana
Antonia Court

Woodbridge, Ontario
L4H 1C9

 
NATALE R. MILANA

WOODBRIDGE, ONTARIO




